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Noelle Sykes 
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Indiana Secretary of State Connie Lawson 
302 W. Washington St. Room E-111 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 

Dear Ms. Sykes,  

 

Pursuant to IC 4-22-2-28, the Indiana Office of Small Business and Entrepreneurship (“OSBE”) has reviewed the 

economic impact analysis for small business associated with rule changes contained in LSA Document #13-566 

proposed by The Office of the Secretary of State- Auto Dealer Services Division (“Division”). The proposed rule 

adds 876 IAC 5 to add definitions and fee schedule. It will add 75 IAC 6 to establish and implement the licensing 

and plate process and requirements for Auto Dealer Services. It will repeal 75 IAC 2 and 75 IAC 4.  The proposed 

rule will be effective 30 days after filling with the Publisher. 

The economic impact statement prepared by the Division states there will be no economic impact for small 

businesses to comply with the proposed rule. OSBE does not object to the economic impact to small business 

associated with the proposed rule. If you have any questions about the comments contained herein please contact me 

at 232.5679 or ombudsman@osbe.in.gov. 

 

Regards, 

 
Erik Scheub 
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